From: Adam Auerbach

Sent: Sunday, May 02, 2021 12:34 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Opposing the Norridgewock Landfill Expansion Proposal

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Victoria,

I would like to register my strong opposition to the expansion of the "special waste" landfill in Norridgewock, which
would risk polluting sacred Wabanaki lands and waterways and also the town water source. Expanding the landfills
poses risks to human health, the environment, and Wabanaki historical and cultural sites. This should not be allowed to
happen.

Respectfully,
Adam Auerbach



